Her Excellency Dame Marcella Liburd, GCMG,
congratulations to the Government and People of the Dominican Republic on
the occasion of the 180th anniversary of your Independence.

Saint Kitts and Nevis has historical links with the Dominican Republic and so
we are delighted to extend special congratulations to theCitizens of the
Dominican Republic who are citizens and residents of St Kitts and Nevis.

Many of you have lived among us for years and we truly value your contribution

‘GOVERNMENT HOUSE
SAINT CHRISTOPHER AND NEVIS

PRESS RELEASE

to Saint Kitts and Nevis and to our diverse culture.

Happy 180th Anniversary of Independence.
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